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May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I would like to introduce myself as the new Deputy Headteacher, responsible for curriculum and 

assessment. I will be starting this role from Monday June 6th at the start of Term 6. I am both 

excited and humbled to be taking on this responsibility in this fantastic school. I very much look 

forward to working with you as parents and all members of the school community to build upon 

our strengths and to further improve the experiences and opportunities afforded to our pupils and 

students.  

 

I started my career as a science teacher 16 years ago and joined Beechen Cliff as Head of Science in 

2012. Since then I have been Assistant Headteacher responsible for assessment and reporting and 

over the last two years I have also had the opportunity to work with the other secondary schools 

within the MNSP Trust as Director of Science. 

 

Throughout my time here I have come to appreciate the character of the school and its pupils, and 

have been inspired by some of their incredible achievements.  

 

In addition I can see that through working collaboratively and sharing best practices we will 

continue to improve the provision for our pupils and students at Beechen Cliff and across the city. 

Some of the recent Bath Hub events, such as the Science Fair, Legoland Trip and Music Showcases 

are fantastic examples of such collaborations and I can see many exciting possibilities ahead.  

 

This is an exciting time to be taking on this role with many opportunities ahead and I look forward 

to working with you to provide the best possible education at Beechen Cliff. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Seal 
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